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To: All Parents and Carers 
By email / website 
 
Tuesday 13th September 2022  
 
RE: Update to parent/carer events in Half Term 1. 
 
We have reviewed the key events for parents and carers in half term 1 and made the following changes. These changes 
have been prompted in large part by the continued improvement works to our provision at Clock Mill. 
 
Meet the Tutor Evening will now take place between 5pm and 8pm on Thursday 29th September. This is an opportunity 
for all parents and carers to book a virtual meeting with their child’s form tutor to discuss targets for the academic year. 
More information about this will be with families soon.  
 
Year 11 Final Push Evening will now take place between 5pm and 8pm on Wednesday 12th October. All parents and 
carers of Year 11 pupils are warmly welcomed to this event to discuss the academic progress and programme of study for 
the academic year. We will also be using this time to begin discussions with parents and carers about the examination 
tiers that pupils will be entered for. More information about this will be with families soon.  
 
Finally, we will also be holding an event on Thursday 14th October between 4pm and 5pm for all parent and carers who 
are interested in setting up and joining our new PTA. The role of the family is very important in the future success of 
Harris Science Academy East London and we look forward to working more closely with you. More information about this 
will be shared with families soon.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the school during this important phase of 
growth and development. 
 

 
Mark Taylor 
Principal 


